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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Ian Harris <ianharris1969@gmail.com>

Sent: 10 July 2025 14:00

To: Menheniot Parish Clerk; 'Cllr Eve Easterbrook'; adrian.cole

Subject: Donation

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi all 

 

I know you have a Parish Council meeting soon, but you may have seen my post on Facebook- 

Menheniot Community Hub, asking for donations towards a new defibrillator. 

The current one that is sited at the sports pavilion expires in August. They only last 4 years due to the 

batteries and the contract we have with SW Ambulances. We will continue to use SW Ambulances as 

they offer full training courses, they replace the defib if it is stolen, damaged or not working so there is 

a lot of positives. 

The current one has been deployed twice over the 4 years, once saving a persons life and the second 

time, it wasn't used as the paramedics were already at the scene. 

The cost is £1800 + VAT, to date I have received donations totaling £980.  

I am just asking whether the Parish Council would be prepared to donate towards the new 

defibrillator. 

 

Kind Regards 

Ian 


